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BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Review of Surplus Line Laws of all States

The enclosed review ¢f state surplus line laws has Just been com-

pleted. It represents an up dated survey follewing the format of

the review made in 1960 and sent to the members with Bulletin #126
of May 27, 1960.

As was the case in the preparation of the previous survey, the
preparation of this study required replies from Insurance Com-
missicners and Insurance Departments of all of the states. The
completed form as attached is being sent to these Insurance Com-
missicners with ocur thanks for their help in giving us the answers
to cur questions.

A. L. Lathrop
Manager




